
Our Ref: DOC/12/3956  22 March 2012 
 
 
Standing Council on Environment & Water Secretariat 
GPO Box 787 
CANBERRA  ACT  2601 
 
Via email: SCEW.Secretariat@environment.gov.au 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to advise that the Wentworth Shire Council would fully support  the introduction of a 
National Container Deposit Scheme. 
 
Over many years, this Council have made representations to a variety of forums, espousing the 
virtues of such a scheme.   
 
Should a National Container Deposit Scheme be introduced, Council would be only too happy to 
assist in the promotion of  the scheme to its residents and ratepayers. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Peter Kozlowski  
General Manager  
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